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CORNERSTONE 
Monthly Newsletter

Welcome, New Members, Abbott & Amanda Moses 

Amanda has lived in the mid-south since she 
was 8 months old. She graduated high 
school from Saint Benedict and received her 
Bachelor of Arts degree from Christian 
Brothers University. Amanda spent part of 
her professional career as a TV News 
Producer in Memphis and St. Louis. She’s 
currently working her dream job as the 
Social Media Coordinator for the Memphis 
Zoo.
Abbott is from Greenwood, Mississippi. He 
graduated from Pillow Academy. Spent time 
volunteer fireman in Cleveland, Mississippi 

while attending Delta State. He moved to Memphis in 2016 to 
join the Memphis Fire Department where he currently works as 
a firefighter and paramedic. Amanda and Abbott have a 9 month 
old son, Eli Kirk. They are also fur parents to Sunny and Blue.  
Abbott and Amanda recently bought a house in Mississippi! 

Abbott & Amanda Moses joined HHPC on February 6th by transfer of 
membership.

Our focus for June 
donations for OCC 
Shoeboxes are 
personal care items.  
Suggestions: 

combs 
hairbrush 
 toothbrushes 
washcloths 
bar soap 
 adhesive 
bandages 
 reusable plastic 
containers and 
utensils for eating 
blankets 
non-liquid lip 
balm 
solar powered or 
hand cranked 
flashlights 
compact mirrors 
nail clipper & file 
stick deodorant 
(no liquids) 

Any donation is greatly 
appreciated. Donations 
boxes will be outside 
gym and sanctuary. 

SAVE the DATE 
 Annual Trivia for Kenya 

to build a Boys’ Dormitory 
Friday, July 15th 

Doors Open @ 5:30pm 
Trivia Starts @ 6:30pm 

 
All proceeds will be used to benefit the Kenyan orphans.  
Stay tuned for registration details and volunteer opportunities.

http://hhpc.org
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Pastor’s Remarks

Children are on my mind this 
month for  a  couple of  reasons.  
First of all, Vacation Bible School 
will be June 13-16.  Lots of kids 
will  be  all  over  the  Church 
having fun as they learn about 
Jesus.   Second,  our  first 
grandchild is due August 12.  I 
am looking forward to meeting 
little Knox!                 

               
I recently came across a collection of letters children wrote 
to God.  Here are a few of my favorites:            

Dear God,
Please send me a pony.  I never asked for anything before.  
You can look it up.   

Dear God,
I bet it is hard for You to love all the people in the world.  
There are only four people in our family and I can never do it.  

Dear God,
Of all the people who worked for You, I like Noah and David 
best.

Dear God,
If  You watch  in  church  Sunday,  I  will  show You my new 
shoes.  

Dear God,
Thank You for my baby brother, but what I prayed for was a 
puppy.

Dear God,
Did You mean for the giraffe to look like that or was it an 
accident?     
                                                          
Remember that I love you, and please continue to be faithful 
in worship and in giving. 
             
Your Pastor and Friend, 

Church Leadership 

Staff 
Tim Foster Senior Pastor/Head of Staff 
Jason Gatlin Youth Director, AV Technician 
Lesa Hart Children’s Ministry Director 
Mary Smith Financial Administrator 
Rosie Blatt Administrative Assistant 
Chiquita Paulson Music Director 
Lauren Fiveash Ensemble Director & Pianist 
Cindy Phillips Organist 
Russell Mann Guitarist  
Chrissy Thornton Parents’ Day Out Director 

Elders 
Tim Foster - Moderator 
Bob Donan - Clerk 
Richard Armour - Treasurer  
Class of 2022 
Lin Fryman 
Traci Gatlin 

Class of 2023 
Kendra Bowers 
Lesa Hart 
Perk Perkins 

Class of 2024 
Steve Allen 
Richard Armour 
Charle Dunstan 

Deacons 
Class of 2022 
Janice Linder 
Linda Melear - Moderator 
Karen Huddleston 

Class of 2023 
Barbara Almond 
Joe Dobson 
Barb James 

Class of 2024 
Joey Clark 
Sue Frost  
Rob McCleary 

Sunday Worship 8:30 & 11:00 
Sunday School 9:45 

http://hhpc.org
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Sunday Monday Tuesday Wednesday Thursday Friday Saturday

1 
6:00 Jr. & Sr. High Youth 
6:00 Ensemble & Bell 
Choir practices 
7:00 Choir practice 
Richard & Sue Armour

2 
Shannia Bailey 
Ben Huffstetler 
Richard & Martha 
Gunter

3 
Jonathan Wade 
Andy & Shanon 
Fortolis

4

5 
8:30 & 11:00 Worship 
9:45 Sunday school 
10:45 Community of 
Faith worship service 
Ben & Mary White 

6 
Paul Pritt 
Don & Deb 
Wade 

7 8 
6:00 Jr. & Sr. High Youth 
6:00 Ensemble & Bell 
Choir practices 
7:00 Choir practice 

9 
5:30 Forever Young 
- Women’s Fellowship 
6:30 Men’s Supper 
Traci Gatlin 
Ralph & Donna Hyde

10 
John & Shannon 
Foster

11 
Bill Agnew 

12 
8:30 & 11:00 Worship 
9:45 Sunday school 
10:45 Community of 
Faith worship service 
12:15 Deacons’ mtg 
Shea & Holley Sullivan 

13 
5:30-8:00 
Vacation Bible 
School 
Deborah 
Womack

14 
5:30-8:00 
Vacation Bible 
School 

15 
5:30-8:00  
Vacation Bible  
School 

16 
10:30 Hope Circle 
5:30-8:00 
Vacation Bible 
School 
Steve & Becky Deaux 

17 18 
Dot Jenkins 
Jana Billings 
Bob & Tina Donan

19 
8:30 & 11:00 Worship 
9:45 Sunday School 
10:45 Community of 
Faith worship service 
Linda Rush 

20 
Anthony Pollina 
Larry & Cindy 
Phillips 
Phil & Linda 
Mace

21 
EPC General 
Assembly 
meeting  in 
Northville, MI 
(21st-24th)

22 
11:00 TOPS 
6:00 Jr. & Sr. High Youth 
6:00 Ensemble & Bell 
Choir practices 
7:00 Choir practice 
Kathe Spencer 
Quinton & Mary Laura 
Caples

23 
10:30 Sarah Circle 
Carolyn Allen 

24 25 
3:00 Baby Shower 
for Shannon Foster

26 
8:30 & 11:00 Worship 
9:45 Sunday school 
10:45 Community of 
Faith worship service 
Jenette Thornton 

27 28 
6:30 Couples’ 
Bible Study 
Josh & Nikki Bond 
George & Janice 
Linder

29 
Bill & Janice Dalrymple

30

June

Blue names = Birthdays     Red Couples = Anniversaries

http://hhpc.org
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Highland Heights Presbyterian PDO/Pre-K  
We had a wonderful preschool graduation on May 20th! 

The teachers are taking a few well-deserved weeks off before summer session 
begins.  We come back to work for summer on June 7th with all of the available spots 
filled! The program is for 6 days in June and 6 days in July. 

Baby Shower for Shannon Foster on June 25th @ 3:00 PM at the Church.
Shannon Foster and John Foster's Baby Registry

https://www.amazon.com/baby-reg/shannon-foster-john-foster-august-2022-daphne/
24JQ7IU6GKEJ5

http://hhpc.org
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Sunday 8:30 
Nursery

Sunday School 
Nursery

11:00 
Nursery

Children’s  
Church

8:30 
Acolyte

11:00 
Acolyte

1st Sunday 
5-June

Barbara Glaze Dolgor Tsagaan Carolyn  Allen 
Haley Moody

Lesa Hart Munhuush 
Amgalan

Beth Ellis

2nd Sunday 
12-June

Pat Edwards Kendra Bowers 
Melanie Hayes

Deborah Womack 
Keira Bowers

Rebecca 
England

Chloe Mann Sam Clements

3rd Sunday 
19-June

Valerie Schwab Traci Gatlin 
Amanda Clark

Lydia Johnson 
Noelle Ellis

Lesa Hart Munhuush 
Amgalan

Jaxson 
Bailey

4th Sunday 
26-June

Deborah Womack Ginger Wood Cortney Stone 
Sue Frost 

Ben & Gabbi 
Huffstetler

Chloe Mann Levi 
Wood

JUNE CHILDREN’S MINISTRY VOLUNTEERS

June 13-16th - 5:30-8 pm 
Age 4 - Adults  

The evening begins with a light supper 
Monday- Spaghetti, salad, bread

Tuesday - Sloppy Joes, Cole slaw, Chips
Wednesday - Hot Dogs, Mac and cheese, salad

Thursday - Pizza, salad
Bible Lessons, Crafts, Music, Games 

Something for all ages.  

Vacation Bible School

REGISTER ONLINE 

@ hhpc.org 

http://hhpc.org
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JASON GATLIN 
YOUTH DIRECTOR 

901.337.4125 
gatlinj007@gmail.co

YOUTH
Sunday Monday Tuesday Wednesday Thursday Friday Saturday

1 
Lesson and 
activity

2 3 4

5 
God’s Plan

6 7 8 
Lesson and 
activity

9 10 11

12 
God’s Plan

13 
VBS

14 
VBS

15 
VBS

16 
VBS

17 18

19 
God’s Plan

20 21 22 
Lesson and 
activity

23 24 25

26 
God’s Plan

27 28 29 
Field Trip

30

June

Youth News 
Camp MVP (Summer Camp) Registration is open and forms have 
been posted on Facebook.  If you have any questions, please let 
me know. Camp runs July 18th through the 23rd. 
As usual youth will continue to meet for the summer. Each 
Wednesday will have various activities like movies, pool parties, 
trips and various other activities. Times may vary but we will mostly 
start at 6 and run till 10ish. 
The week of the 13th will be VBS. The youth will meet all that week 
for activities and crafts. If you can come every night, that would be 
great, if you can only make it one or two days, that is awesome as 
well. 

Be sure to ask Abbi England about her trip to 
Paris. She is traveling with her parents.

mailto:gatlinj007@gmail.com
mailto:gatlinj007@gmail.com
http://hhpc.org
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A COLLIERVILLE CABOOSE DELIGHT 
Wednesday, June 22, 2022 

Silver Caboose Restaurant, Lunch, 11 am 
132 E. Mulberry St. 

“Flowers and Foliage with Phyllis,” 12:30 pm 
1005 Katie Cove 

[2.19 miles from restaurant| 
Van Departs HHPC: 10:30 

First we’ll enjoy the family-owned Silver Caboose Restaurant on the Collierville Square. 
With a nod to the restaurant’s location just feet from the once-active railroad, you can enjoy 
the legendary model train traveling around the upper perimeter of the restaurant. The 
extensive menu offers 7 or 8 appetizers, daily feature entrées, 15-20 sides (including turnip 
greens and pot likker!), 20 sandwiches/burgers, 10 salads, and fresh daily desserts. 

After our meal, including catching up with “already” friends and 
making new friends, let’s all drive 2.19 miles to the home of Bill and 
Phyllis Agnew, long time members of HHPC. Phyllis is particularly 

talented in gardening and has agreed to 
give us a brief walk through her delightful 
gardens, identifying the various flowers 
and foliage for us. Many of our members 
garden and appreciate God’s botany, but 
everyone will enjoy a peaceful stroll 
through beautiful surroundings to top off 
their day.   

Please RSVP to Linda Rush 734-1100 
(lrrush@aol.com) by June 12 so she can make accurate reservations 
with Silver Caboose. The van will depart HHPC at 10:30, please 
contact Linda for seat reservations. Others are encouraged to 
carpool due to parking availability at the 2 venues.  

May 17, twenty-four TOPS participants enjoyed spending time at the 
Memphis Botanic Garden viewing the “Alice in Wonderland” exhibits 
and lunching at Fratelli’s, the on-site restaurant. 

http://hhpc.org
mailto:lrrush@aol.c
mailto:lrrush@aol.c
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Elders’ Notes from May 19, 2022 
1) The  elders  gratefully  accepted  Carol  Hendrian’s  offer  to  be  HHPC’s  Church  Nurse,  a 

volunteer position for which she has the training and one she has held in other churches. 
They also approved her recommendation to purchase a defibrillator.

2) Mel Clark is the new Security Team Leader.  To volunteer on the team, contact Mel at 901 
335-9381.

3) The  elders  approved  the  request  of  a  local  Home  School  non-profit  to  have  resource 
meetings at the Church once a month during the school year. 

4) On Sundays when the Lord’s Supper is observed, as an expression of gratitude to God and 
renewed love for others, an offering for the poor and needy is going to be collected.  In 
doing so, Highland Heights is  recovering an old Presbyterian practice. 

5) The new hardware on the back of the front doors has been installed … “Here’s the Church, 
here’s the steeple, open the doors, and there are all the people!”  

6) Vacation Bible School will be Monday-Thursday, June 13-16, 5:30-8:00 pm.  for ages 4 and 
up.  Supper will be served each night from 5:30-6:00 pm. 

7) The annual Trivia Night to raise funds for our adopted orphanage in Kenya will be Friday 
night, July 15.    

8) From Memphis to Kenya - $30/month per HHPC family helps to feed the 100+ children in 
our adopted orphanage in Kenya.  Are you giving to this important ministry?

9) General Ministry Fund income through April 30 was $144,070 and expenses were $136,345 
for a surplus of $7,725. The General Ministry Fund balance on April 30 was $85,216. 

2855 Morning Sun Rd.
Cordova, TN 38016
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